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1. Customer Services Review – Terms of Reference 

 
1.1 Issue for Consideration 
 

1.1.1 To consider the scope of the Committee’s Customer Services Review.   
 

1.2 Recommendation of Head of Change and Scrutiny 
 
1.2.1  The Committee is recommended to consider the attached scoping 

document and consider whether any amendments or additions need to 
be made. 

 
1.2.2 The Committee is then recommended to approve the attached scoping 

document outlining the parameters of the “Customer Services” review. 

  
1.3 Reasons for Recommendation 

 
1.3.1 At the meeting of the Corporate Services Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee on 1 June 2010, Members agreed to carry out a review of 
the Council’s Customer Services.  The draft minutes of the meeting are 
attached at Agenda Item 7, ‘Draft Minutes of the Meeting Held on 1 

June 2010’. 
 

1.3.2 The scoping document outlines the focus of the review and the terms 
of reference.  This document will form the framework and boundaries 
for the review.   

 
1.4 Alternative Action and why not Recommended 

 
1.4.1 The Committee could decide not to scope its review, however 

establishing clear terms of reference prior to beginning the review will 

help to ensure that the review stays focussed and covers all areas that 
Members feel need to be taken into account.    

 

1.5 Impact on Corporate Objectives 



 

 
1.5.1 The Council’s Sustainable Community Strategy includes the priority 

theme ‘A place with efficient and effective public services’. 
 

1.6 Other Implications  
 

1.6.1  

1. Financial 
 

 
 

2. Staffing 
 

 
 

3. Legal 
 

 
 

4. Equality Impact Needs Assessment 
 

 
 

5. Environmental/Sustainable Development 
 

 

6. Community Safety 
 

 

7. Human Rights Act 
 

 

8. Procurement 
 

 

9. Asset Management 
 

 

 
 


